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Route 47 closure and detour starts Monday for drainage work in  

Maurice River Township, Cumberland County 

Detour expected to be in place for approximately six weeks 

 

(Trenton) – Route 47 is scheduled to be closed and detoured in both directions between Main Street and 

Hunters Mill Road starting Monday as a drainage project begins in Maurice River Township, Cumberland 

County. 

 

Starting at 7 a.m. on Monday, June 10, Route 47 is scheduled to be closed in both directions between 

Main Street and Hunters Mill Road.  The closure is necessary for a drainage project that will replace two 

culverts on Route 47 over Little Mill Creek. Motorists will be directed to use Main Street/CR 616 and 

Hunters Mill Road as a detour. 

 

The work is part of a $7.7 million state-funded maintenance contract that will make drainage repairs in 

various locations in Atlantic, Burlington, Camden, Cape May, Cumberland, Gloucester and Salem counties.  

 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. Motorists are 

encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction updates and 

real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on X (Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT or on the 

NJDOT Facebook page. 
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